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CSLF Secretariat

From: Swift, Judd
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2007 9:22 AM
To: McKee, Barbara; Lynch, Richard; CSLF Secretariat
Subject: capacity building update.

Subject: Capacity Building Task Force Update.

On May 6, 2007 the United States will host the first "Capacity Building in Emerging 
Economies Workshop"  in conjunction with the 6th Annual National  US Sequestration 
Conference in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA.
Attendees are expected from Brazil, India and South Africa.   Representatives 
from these countries have been and continue to be engaged  in designing the content of the
training curriculum.  The workshop is  being coordinated by the CSLF Task Force on 
Capacity Building. The workshop  is being sponsored by Brazil, Canada and the United 
States.
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